Change lives. F'oxr good.
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As you are aware that Lake Farm Park Academy is part of a very successful family of schools, The Park Federation Trust. “Global Park 60” is a charity initiative
launched across our schools last year with the idea of sponsoring children around the world.

We are proud to say that Lake Farm Park is now sponsoring 8 children as a result of the monies raised at our “Lark in the Park” fundraising events. This would not
be possible without the support of our families.

Each year group is sponsoring a different child. This sponsorship will help not only the child but their local community. Each sponsored child will be linked to a
year group and our children at Lake Farm Park Academy will be able to write a letter to them.

Please find photos of children we are sponsoring. Teachers will be talking to the children about their new friends in the next few weeks.

Thank you to the families for supporting this life changing work and for your generosity.




